
Tickets £20, including refreshments. To book please 
contact the Friends of the Bodleian Administrator on 
01865 277596 or fob@bodleian.ox.ac.uk. 

‘We used to correspond’ 
Reading of the letters of Philip Larkin and Barbara Pym  
by Oliver Ford Davies and Triona Adams, with introduction  
by Anthony Thwaite, OBE
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FRIENDS OF THE BODLEIAN
SPECIAL EVENT TO MARK   
PHILIP LARKIN’S MEMORIAL IN THE POETS’ CORNER  
AT WESTMINSTER ABBEY
SATURDAY, 10 DECEMBER 2016, 6–8 PM, BLACKWELL HALL, WESTON LIBRARY, OXFORD


